
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP

Head of Infrastructure and Environment
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
Glasgow City Council. web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: Craig.OHolleran@glasgow.gov.uk Ref: TF/Sl

09 July 2018 

Dear Sir/Madam,

   THE GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL,  Connecting Woodside

Thank you for your e-mail of 19 June extending an invitation to the consultation event on 26
June and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for Connecting Woodside.

Many  of  our  members  attended  the  event  at  Woodside  Library  and  others  have  added
comments to the on-line consultation.

We  are  very  pleased  that  Glasgow  City  Council  has  obtained  funding  for  the  Connecting
Woodside active travel works and are generally in favour of the proposals that were shown at
the consultation event and are displayed on-line; they are a big improvement on the existing
infrastructure.   We do have some preferences – for  Section B on Garscube Road the fully
segregated junction is our choice, for North Woodside Road we like the layout shown on your
photograph where the 2 cycle lanes are separated from each other and from the pedestrian
areas by planted zones.  We are, though, concerned about the approaches to the crossing of
Maryhill Road which you do not show as a straight line.  It is most likely that people will cycle in
a direct line rather than the route you show in the paving and we suggest that you design for
this.  

As work progresses on the design, we look forward to being involved in further discussions with
you and in your consultations.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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